Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Recreation and Parks
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: RESCHEDULED to Tuesday, December 14, 2021, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. ET (Previously scheduled to take place Wednesday, October 20, 2021.)

PLACE: This public meeting will be conducted virtually via media technology free for public use. Please register for the Rainbow Springs State Park public meeting at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9194101255977516815.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: An opportunity for the public to provide input on the ten-year management plan update for Rainbow Springs State Park.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Larry Steed, Park Manager, Rainbow Springs State Park, 19158 S.W. 81st Place Road, Dunnellon, FL 34432, PH# (352)465-8555, or email Larry.Steed@FloridaDEP.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Larry Steed, as listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
